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Dear Sir,
We would like to object to the proposed Wallacia Cemetery. There are many reasons.

Wallacia is a small country town. In flood times Wallacia is completely cut off by Park Road, Mulgoa Road, and
Silverdale Road. Not a good thing.

‘We can’t think of any other town where a NEW cemetery is being put right in the middle of the town and also a
flood zone.

All roads into Wallacia are all secondary roads and could not possibly cope with a lot of slow cemetery traffic.




